
Dear Editorial office,

I have uploaded a new revision of the manuscript where is only change is adding a section on data 
availability. The data connected to the publication has been submitted to the PANGAEA open access 
library, however, the submission of the data will not be complete until two to three weeks from now. 
So, presently the is no DOI available for this data submission.

Best wishes,

Jesper Sjolte


